
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tuesday 4th June 
 

The Garden Project 
 
 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
On Tuesday 11th June, Wyre students will have the opportunity to carry out some work based 
learning at a local garden centre in Nelson. The Garden Project forms part of their RE topic where 
students will learn about local charities in our community. Students will be leaving school at around 
1.30pm and returning at 3.00pm in time for transport home. There is no cost to this trip as 
resources and equipment will all be supplied by the garden centre. 
 
If there are any issues, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
 
Miss S Greenwood 
 
 
 
 
 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please sign and return the permission slip to Miss S Greenwood:  
 
 
I do/do not give permission for ____________________________ Form: ______________  
 
to take part in the school trip to ‘The Garden Project Nelson’ on Tuesday 11th June 
 
 
 
Signed: ___________________________     Date: _________________________ 
 
 


